IHPE Fume Hood fan outage 11/22/23
An unexpected fire damper issue has left us with low exhaust fan flow in parts of the north side of the IHPE building. Parts have been ordered to repair this and restore /normal operation early next week. Please note if there are any fume hoods in alarm it is most likely due to this, and they should not be used until further notice. 
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